
My spouse is a retiree with a well-established network of physicians and other healthcare 
providers. The Medicare Advantage program has never been fully disclosed but seems to 
provide lesser care and disruptions to the most vulnerable of NYC’s most loyal long-term 
employees. 
 
Mayor Adams and others pushing this program should really be ashamed! After over forty years 
of service, my spouse and others deserve much better than this! 
 
Respectfully. 
 
Susan Pickman 
 


